On behalf of the PTA Committee, Welcome to the Parent Teacher and Friends of Christ Church School Association (PTFCCSA) 

Who Are We?
We are an organisation of parents and staff.  All parents involved are volunteers and we warmly welcome any new members at any time of year.

What is our Role?
The Parent Teacher and Friends of Christ Church School Association is a registered Charity and the object of the PTFCCSA is to bring together parents, teachers and our local community to raise funds to support our wonderful school. 

Through fundraising events we hope to enrich our children’s learning in the school in a number of ways:
· Offering fun and engaging activities for the children to take part in, which can help enrich or advance our children’s education
· Offering family activities to bring our community together 
· Providing or helping to provide facilities or items for our school (not provided from statutory funds) that the Committee and Governing Body ask for

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our role is to encourage closer links between home and school, so it’s a great opportunity for parents, staff and pupils to get together.

We organise and volunteer at events including for example: Discos, Christmas and Summer Fairs, Bingo and Movie Nights

Sadly, we do have to limit numbers at some events e.g. Disco’s and Movie nights due to low volunteer numbers, with often the same few volunteering for all events. 

When do we meet?
We meet on a monthly basis, alternating meetings between face to face and online meetings during the evening - 5.30/6pm. We hope by having the ability to join meetings online they are more accessible for everyone.

We don’t expect everyone to attend every meeting!

Minutes are circulated after each meeting and we have a whatsapp group for quick and easy messaging (please leave your number at the office or email us if you would like to be added to the group).

Can you help, for even an hour or two?
If you can spare just an hour, we’d love to hear from you – volunteers are needed for the all events! It could be before, after or during an event, every little really does help!! 

Please leave your name and contact details with the office, email us or come along to our next meeting!

Contact us
ptfccsa@christchurchpri.cheshire.sch.uk

